Dear AASCA SCHOOLS DIRECTORS and ATHLETICS DIRECTOR RDINATORS:

The American Nicaraguan School is honored to host the 2022-2023 AASCA Swimming
Tournament to be held from March 16th to March 19th (travel dates included).

We cordially invite your school to participate in this event and ask that you confirm no later
than February 10th, 2023, if you plan to participate in any of the following divisions: U15 Boys,
U15 Girls, U20 Boys, U20 Girls. Timely confirmations will allow us to have enough time to

organize the tournament program and all event-related activities in the best way possible.

The participation fee for this tournament will depend on the number of athletes entered in
each of the division as follows:

US$300 per division, 8-12 swimmers
US$150 per division, 4-7 swimmers
US$50 per division, 1-3 swimmers,

The deadline for the deposit of the registration fee is February 17th, 2023. Fee payment
Instructions will be shared in the appropriate section of the 2023 AASCA Swimming Google

Drive, along with all other pertinent information.

If you have any questions regarding the tournament or require any assistance, please contact
Andriy Kulyk, AASCA Swimming Tournament Director: +505 8372-9099

andriv.kulyk@ans.edu.ni

We look forward to welcoming you to the AASCA Swimming Tournament in March of 2023!
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